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ATTORNEYS AT LAW

Please respond to the North Conway office

May 16, 2007

Debra Howland, Executive Director/Secretary
Public Utilities Commission

21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10

Concord, NH 0301-2429

Re: Docket No. DW-04-048
Petition ofNashua

Dear Ms. Howland:

At the Scheduling Conference and hearing before the Commission on the
Parties’ Joint Motion to Extend the Stay Period held on May 16, 2007, the
Commission requested that Nashua and Pennichuck seek consent from the parties
to this docket that did not attend the hearing. The following parties have
consented:

Town of Litchfield

Town of Hudson

Town of Bedford

Town of Londonderry

Business and Industry Association
Town of Pittsfield

Nashua Regional Planning Commission
Merrimack River Watershed Council

Nashua and Pennichuck believe that all parties to the docket have now
consented to the Joint Motion to Extend the Stay Period.

Véry Y YRurs
Robert Upton, I1
rupton@upton-hatfield.com
RU2/bgb
cc: Service List
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